Did You Know that there is broken curbing around the trajl at the end of building 4 and 5?
Carescape will be soon removing all the broken curbing and installing approximately 128 feet of
new curbing.

Did You Know that only 14 Pine Trees remain? 7 of the Pine Trees will be removed this year
and the remaining 7 in 2026. Unfortunately, when these trees were planted to entice buyers they
were planted over water lines causing many problems. The ruptured water lines have been quite

Did You Know that more turf reduction will soon begin? The Board made this decision to
first and foremost to save on water, second, to refrain from watering areas were grass won’t
grow, third, to save money on costs of reseeding, weeding, and mowing, and fourth, to plant
more color in areas where grass won’t grow. It’s time to look at low water usage plants and find
shurbs/plants which will add more color to the grounds.

Did You Know that there are 2 new Board Members? Please give a warm La Solana
welcome to Norbert Herrera, Member at Large and Claudia Jurowski, Secretary. Board positions
are difficult to fill, and we appreciate them for volunteering to take on their new roles on the
Board.



Did You Know that La Solana has a New Committee? It’s the Welcoming Committee!!
Thanks to Amy Mook, Carol Crawford and Patricia Back for taking on their roles on the
committee. They have made up a Welcome Bag for each new owner filled, with La Solana
information, how to order a name tag, La Solana pens and other fun items. As new owners come
in they personally deliver the welcome bags to the new owners. Nice way to welcome them to
our community.

Did You Know that the fountains between building 6 &7 in the courtyard is showing its
age? Greg Martin and Norbert Herrera are researching for a suitable replacement for the
fountain. This area is an important part of La Solana property and having a water feature to
enjoy is essential.

Did You Know that Social Committee Events rely on their donations? The Social
Committee has done a phenomenal job of offering a variety of events for all to enjoy. In order
for this to continue they need the monetary donations that is stated. From here going forward if
you sign up for an event and decide not to inform the office in ample time, meaning before food

is ordered, you will still need to pay the amount stated. So, if you don’t plan on attending please
DO NOT SIGN UP!!!

That’s all for now, look for the next “DID YOU KNOW”!



